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Permission Letter

January 28, 2021

FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION
AUTHORIZATION AND EVALUATION DIVISION
7435 OAKLAND MILLS ROAD

COLUMBIA, MD 21046

SUBJECT: Permission Letter (Module FCC ID: XMR201807EGO06A, Date of Grant: 08/01/2018)

To Whom It May Concern:

Being the Module applicant for the above mentioned FCC ID, We Quectel Wireless Solutions Co.,
Ltd., hereby authorize Wistron Neweb Corporation.(Address: 20 Park Avenue Il,Hsinchu Science
Park, Hsinchu 308,Taiwan) to transfer our test data in their test report for their Models: WLD92 under
their own FCC ID: NKR-WLD92. The module test results continue to be representative of and
applicable to the equipment with the new FCC ID: NKR-WLD92.

Best Regards,




